
18

Work with the family began in 2021, and phase one was completed 
in 2022. As the children have grown and their needs have changed, 
Rodriguez has been there. Including a lower-level redesign for the 
youngest of the two children. This year, the eldest child is graduating 
from high school, and the ping-pong room is being converted into a sitting 
room. “It’s so nice to see the progression of their family,” Rodriguez says. 
“As teenagers their lifestyle changes a lot. It’s been fun to keep up with 
them and help the house develop with their new needs.”


